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UPDATE: Peregian Beach, Skate Park Upgrade 
 

Project update 

Work on the Peregian Skate Park upgrade is 
progressing well. However, due to some 
unforeseen factors, the construction timeline 
has been extended, with the project now 
expected to be completed in October 2024. 
 
Skateboarding and scooter riding continue to 
be highly popular activities for people of all 
ages in the Noosa Shire. To meet this growing 
demand, Council is pleased to be upgrading 
this much-loved recreational space. 
 
 

  
IMAGE: Peregian Beach skate park for upgrade 
 

Design  

Council has engaged Concrete Skate Parks, a 
renowned and experienced skate park 
designer, to ensure the new design meets the 
needs of all users while fitting seamlessly with 
the unique characteristics of the site. 
 
The new park will include three distinct zones: 

• Zone 1 – beginner bowl 

• Zone 2 – competition flow bowl 

• Zone 3 – rest area 

 
 
Key considerations incorporated into the 
design include: 

• replicating the existing footprint  

• retaining the current shade sail  

• minimising impact on the existing Norfolk 
Island Pines and coastal vegetation 

• mitigating impacts within the coastal 
zone 

• enhancing drainage for the skate bowl. 
 

 

Timing and community 

impact 

Work began after the school holidays in July 
2024 and is anticipated for completion in 
October 2024.  
 
During this period, the skate park remains 
closed for safety reasons with safety barriers 
installed. Access to the beach, playground, 
and amenities will remain open as usual. 
 
These works are proudly funded by the 
Queensland Government’s South East 
Queensland Community Stimulus Package in 
association with Noosa Council.  
 
We appreciate your patience and look forward 
to delivering an improved facility that will serve 
the community for many years to come. 
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New skate park layout and features.  

 


